
 

WATER QUALITY – BACKFLOW PREVENTION 
REQUEST FOR NON-POTABLE DISCONNECTION 
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Pursuant to Marana Town Code 14-8-3, single family residential homes may disconnect from the non-potable 

irrigation system and remove their backflow assembly subject to the following fees, inspections and removal of 

equipment.  Notice must be provided to Marana Water at least 48 hours prior to planned non-potable disconnect, 

removal of backflow device and 3-5 feet of non-potable plumbing line, so that an inspection of disconnection can 

be conducted. Please contact the Water Quality Inspector at 520-382-2570 to set up lock off of non-potable 

system and inspection dates and times (lock off and inspection dates may be different).  In addition to these fees, 

resident must contact the Town of Marana Development Services to acquire a building permit to re-establish the 

irrigation system.  Development Services can be reached at 520-382-2600. 

FEES 
The following fees will be billed to the water customer account: 

Trip Charge for Disconnect - $52.50 

Inspection Fee - $35.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Information 

Account Contact Name:          Account #:         ___    

 

Service Address:             

 

Phone Number: _______________________________ Email: ________________________________________ 

 

Meter Number:         Existing Backflow Serial #     

 

Date of Planned Lock-Off:            

 

Date of Planned Equipment Removal:           

 

Customer signature:   ____________________________________   Date: ________________________________ 

 

Marana Water Approval 

 

Non-Potable Lock Off Date:         Signature:       

 

Equipment Removal Inspection Date:       Signature:      

 


